From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"
CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL"
Date: 10/9/2019 5:49:36 PM
Subject: Upcoming IB: A new Aquatic Centre ferry dock is coming to Sunset Beach

Greetings Mayor and Council,

Construction begins next week on a new and improved ferry dock at Sunset Beach. The Aquatic Centre Ferry Dock has
reached the end of its service life and will be upgraded to include a number of new features including better lighting a
new shelter and increased moorage. The new design will also be accessible to people with mobility aids and wheelchairs.
Construction will complete later on this fall and False Creek Ferry traffic is being accommodated at the neighbouring
Hornby St. dock during this time.

Council will receive a memorandum from engineering staff with more details this week. An IB will be released to the
media about the work.

Thanks,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager

Office of the City Manager | City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples.





